From: Arlene Goss

To: <u>mitchells@mcycle.co.nz</u>

Subject: RE: Partial response to official information request 292889

Date: Thursday, 13 April 2017 02:36:01 p.m.

Attachments: 003C5685.019.pdf

003CB90E.008.pdf 003CB93F.002.pdf 003CBA3F.022.pdf 003CBA3F.023.pdf

ABA-2005-309490 CCC issues.pdf

image001.png

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Further to my earlier email, I have just received the following building compliance documents. I believe these complete your request. If you require any further help please get back to me.

Regards Arlene

From: Arlene Goss

Sent: Thursday, 13 April 2017 2:19 p.m.

To: 'mitchells@mcycle.co.nz'

Subject: Partial response to official information request 292889

13-Apr-2017

Peter Mitchell mitchells@mcycle.co.nz

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Official information request for LIQUOR LICENCE and Building Information

I refer to your official information request dated 10-February-2017 for details (and copies) of all communications between the DCC and Toast Bar in respect of this matter (refusal to grant a liquor licence to Toast Bar claiming that a code of compliance had not been met).

Some of the information you have requested is attached. As explained on the phone this morning, this is a partial reply, with information from the DCC building compliance department still to come.

I apologise for the delay in responding to your request. This is due to a large number of requests arriving at the same time, coinciding with staff bereavement leave.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council 50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz











Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail